[image: image1.png]




REPORT OF THE AUS VP FINANCE – SEPTEMBER 7th 2016
AUDIT: 

· Seemed to go smoothly, it took the auditors a couple of days which was a tad longer than expected but it is not a cause for concern whatsoever.
· Expect the audit to cost far less than last year however, something I will confirm in the next few weeks when we hear back from the auditors within a few weeks.
FROSH:

· A few payments are yet to come in/go out but it was generally successful financially and I expect that we will break even and may end up with a small surplus. 
SNAX:

New Manager and Assistant Manager have taken office. Unfortunately, SNAX last year made a loss of $5000 which was not unexpected but given that sandwiches are back, we should breakeven this year!
CALLOUT FOR FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE (FMC) MEMBERS:

· I am seeking 4 Council members or Department VP Finances to sit on the Financial Management Committee.
· FMC allocates around $40,000 to various journals, events and special projects and serves as a check against AUS spending. Please email me with your CV and Cover Letter if you are interested.
TAXES, WORKSTUDY 

· Filed sales taxes for the 2015-2016 but unfortunately it was done late as a result of the offices being unavailable until 4 days before filing was due, I expect the penalties to be in the $100 range. Workstudy reimbursements are in the process of being issued. 
Anyone wishing to see detailed reports of the AUS finances please email me.
Yours sincerely,
Deepak Punjabi
